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      We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
 

Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             
This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 

 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.  

 
                                  

Mass Offering this week. 
Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden, (RIP) Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP, Fr Gary Walsh sss, (RIP) Mary Tipping, 

Gerald Filbin (Bth/A) Winifred Milner - nee Lee (LD)  Christine Mulrooney (LD) Vincent Gillett (Bth/A) 
  
 
 

 
St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 

 
£50 No166 Jim Kennedy 

      
£25 No 235 Pat Hilton 

     
£25 No 36 Roy O’Malley 

 
  

Last week’s Collections. 
 £ 398:79 

   
  
 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 
Monday: No mass 
Tuesday:  No Mass  

Wednesday: No Mass             
Thursday No Mass              
Friday:  No Mass                                      

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
          The Priory at 10:30am. 
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 01254 51417.Registered Charity No:250037 12th Jan 2025  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the 1st of February at St Peters 
church 11-15 to 11:45am. 

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

 Polite Notice. 

As we move into the season of 
coughs and colds please stay at 

home. 

 Sharing your germs with 
everyone is kind of you, but not 
always appreciated by everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

has 

Food Bank. 

Thank you to all of you that 
support this very worthy cause, 
please remember when sending 
goods in that it is not only food 

that is required, shampoo, shower 
gel, toothpaste, washing up liquid 

etc are also needed. 

  

  

Unwanted Christmas Present. 

Despite being very grateful for the 
presents we have received, very 

often we have been given things that 
we wont use, please feel free to pop 

them in the box at the back of 
church, we can always use them.  

Masses. 

Can you please ensure that your mass offerings are sent in no later than 
Thursday 12:00 noon for them to be included in the newsletter.  

Welcome. 

 Welcome back Fr Samson on the 
weekends of 18/19 and 25/26 

January. 

Fr Samson will celebrate the 
masses in the parish.  

I know you will welcome him 
back.   



 
 
 


